
Term 1 and 2 - Marvellous Moments in Hedgehog Class 

 

To promote our love of reading and linking in our work with the local community Hedgehog 
class visited the library in Southway in Term 2. We were greeted by the happy team at the 
library who had prepared drinks and biscuits, oh and a wonderful story for us to hear. We 
then had the opportunity to look around the library and choose books to share and read with 
each other. In addition, we learnt about how the library system works and what to do if you 
want to join the library and borrow books. Did you know the library even has a club that 
involves building Lego?!  

 

We had fantastic turnout for Decoration afternoon where 
we immersed ourselves in  festive music, glitter and paper 
cutting. Clearly the skills on show had been practised 
many times before and some of the decorations that 
were created were of a fantastic quality!  

 

In RE we learnt about the Christmas Story.  

Some of the children dressed up as characters from the story. 

Can you guess who this is?  

 

 


